

Noviembre/November

Spanish Class monthly newsletter

Señora Calderon

acalderon@stsymsschool.org

School days: Thursdays

November is for *gratitud*/gratitude and I am grateful to be part of the amazing school community at St.Symphorosa.

Pre-k - 2nd: We began the month learning about *El dia de accion de gracias/ Thanksgiving*. We had fun singing along to our song *El pavo*, *pavio*, *pavo*. We danced to the beat of *Cancion de Pavo*, you can find this song on youtube under the channel Kids TV Espanol Latino. We read the book *Acción de Gracias con Beto y Gaby* by Alma Flor Ada and the book *La Familia de Clifford/ Clifford's Family*.

3rd- 4th: Students have been focusing on articulos definidos/spanish articles (Los, El, La, Las). Our Spanish class competition was Mrs.Stankevicous's 4th grade class. Congratulations to Emma Pintor for winning. We learned and danced to the song *El Pavo y La Pava Se Van a Casar* you can find this song under the youtube channel El Reino Infantil. 4th grade took their quiz on articulos: La,Las, El, Los and 3rd will take it in December.

5th - 8th : Students completed a lesson on the origin of Thanksgiving in Spanish. Students in 8th grade created a music video or choreography to the Spanish song *Llego el Pavo* by Silvio Mora. The class did a fantastic job working in groups and allowing their creativity to flow.

Mrs. Garza's 5th grade class will be next in the Spanish class competition.

- Señora Calderón